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Attached is a professional services agreement with Bekins Northwest, to provide relocation 

services from the existing Stanwood High School to the new building. Multiple moving firms were 

contacted to provide bid proposals, however, Bekins was the only firm to respond. Bekins 

estimated that the work would require up to 947 man hours and up to four trucks to 

accomplish the move within the time constraints. Items #2 through #5 below, will be moved in 

Phase I from November 30 - December 2, 2020. Phase II, will focus on item #1 below, 

occurring from December 16-18, 2020. 

The main areas of focus for Bekins will be: 

1. Moving teacher classroom materials to the correct new rooms.

2. Moving the PAC costumes, sets, and other teacher materials.

3. Moving physical education and athletic equipment.

4. Moving library books, materials, and supplies.

5. Moving wood, metal, and mechanics shop (CTE) equipment and classroom materials.

6. Moving administration area equipment, files, and supplies.

7. Moving selected items of existing furniture and equipment from SHS and Church

Creek Campus school areas.

The estimated cost of this contract is $60,302.00. The contract will be billed based on actual time 

and materials used to complete the move, not to exceed the contract estimated amount. This 

cost was budgeted in the General Fund and will be paid from that fund (not the Capital Projects 

Fund). 

Recommendation: 

We recommend the board move to approve the attached contract with Bekins Northwest for 

moving services from the existing Stanwood High School to the new high school buildings in an 

amount not to exceed$ ,302.00. 


















